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Four students have received the Notetaker Recognition Award from NTID, presented twice yearly to notetakers who receive high 

evaluations from deaf students they serve in class. 

The recipients are: Stephanie Burke, a biomedical photographic communication major, College of Imaging Arts and Sciences; Holly 

Holevinski, a civil engineering technology major, College of Applied Science and Technology; Doug Stopper, a telecommunications 

engineering technology major, College of Applied Science and Technology; and Robert Stroup, an applied mathematics major, College

of Science. 

They are among the more than 100 notetakers working in NTID's Science and Engineering Support Department. Trained notetakers 

attend the same classes as deaf students and take detailed notes about materials presented, allowing students who are deaf to focus 

on the instructor during class. 

To qualify as a notetaker, students must complete a training program, maintain a 3.0 grade point average, take notes for two different

courses each quarter and regularly attend the classes for which they take notes.




